Sample News Release
For Immediate Release
Date

Contact

Phone

Newborn Screening Celebrates 50 Years

On July 15, Missouri will be celebrating 50 years of newborn screening, one the most successful public health prevention and intervention accomplishments since the small pox and polio vaccination programs. Approximately 78,000 Missouri newborns are screened per year for over 70 metabolic and genetic disorders.  
“Newborn screening is the most efficient and successful way to provide early detection for many rare but treatable disorders that need to be identified quickly after birth,” said (name, title). “With the help of these screenings, early detection, diagnosis and intervention can enable children reach full potential.”
In 1960, Robert Guthrie, Ph.D., developed a blood test that could determine whether newborns had the metabolic disorder for Phenylketonuria (PKU). People with PKU lack an enzyme needed to process the amino acid phenylalanine. Phenylalanine is found in many protein-rich foods and some sweeteners and can build up in the blood and tissues of a baby with PKU, resulting in brain damage. This can be prevented if a baby with PKU is put on a special diet early. 
The Commonwealth of Massachusetts was the first to pass a newborn screening law in 1963. Missouri followed in 1965.  
Today, all babies born in Missouri are screened for more than 70 disorders, including hearing loss, critical congenital heart disease, and certain rare, but serious conditions.
“As a parent, if you don’t receive your baby’s newborn screening, ask for it,” said (name). “If your baby fails the screening tests, get additional tests or necessary treatments.”

For more information, including a historical timeline showing how newborn screening started and how it has progressed, visit: http://health.mo.gov/living/families/genetics/newbornhealth/index.php.

